
Truro Police Department 
Winter is certainly upon us.  I hope you all are staying warm and safe as the 
weather beats us up a bit on the Outer Cape.  We have a couple of highlights for 
you and an invitation.    

New Officers: 

We are delighted to report that Officers Steven Raneo and Greg Hobbs both 
successfully graduated from the Police Academy and completed their eight-week 
Field Training Program.  Officer Hobbs also serves our Country in the Reserves 
and recently returned safely from Afghanistan.  Officer Raneo served for more 
than ten years as an Officer with the Yarmouth Department of Natural Resources.  
Both bring enthusiasm, energy, and professionalism to the Police Department.     

Public Budget Forum: 

The Department is pleased to invite the residents of Truro to our first public 
Budget Forum:  Saturday, February 9th, at 9:00 A.M., here at the Police Station.  
This is a great opportunity for members of the public to come to the station and 
speak with me directly about our budget processes.  The agenda, which is posted 
on the Truro Police Web-Site (www.truropolice.org) will include discussions on 
Staffing, the FY13 and FY14 budget requests (in detail,) our Capital Improvement 
Plan, and the Public Safety Building Lightning Protection Article for this upcoming 
Town Meeting.   
 
Just as importantly, it gives you the opportunity to let me know what your ideas 
and concerns are relating to our budget and Department as a whole.  Finally, if 
folks are interested, we would love to host a tour of the station after the 
presentation. 
 
If you’re interested in the Forum, please let us know if you are coming to ensure 
we have enough seats – and coffee!  The number is 508-487-8730.  I look 
forward to seeing you on the 9th.  
 
As always, please feel free to reach out at any time.  I’m interested in your 
thoughts. 
   
Very Respectfully, 
 
Kyle Takakjian 
Chief of Police 
Truro Police Department 
508-487-8730  
takakjian@truropolice.org 

http://www.truropolice.org/
mailto:takakjian@truropolice.org
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